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The Student Elections Commission received the following complaint from an anonymous student at 1:43 PM on 

April 15, 2011, assigned reference number 5: 

 

 

 

After consideration of the complaint, the SEC has issued the following ruling: 

 

It looks like Matthew Bae is using official CGS blog space to promote his slate. This seems to 

be a clear violation of the Code, which states that candidates may not utilize college 

government or University "space" to promote their slate. 

The SEC finds with a 5-0 vote (1 abstention) that no violation of the Elections Code has taken 

place.  The blog in question is not a part of the CGS Student Government, and the Code does 

not prohibit use of University space or materials for campaigning. 


